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Wednesday 21st February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Welcome back to term 4 and I hope you had a fantastic half term.    

It has been lovely to welcome all our pupils back to school yesterday and thank you for ensuring they are all in 
smart uniform.    

Homework Project 

 

We look forward to hearing about your child’s February homework project.  Please send in the entries by Friday 
23rd February 2023.   

Parents Evening - Wednesday 6th March 

 
Pupils in Penguins, Eagles, Falcons, Satellite, Oaks and Years 9-11 will have Parents Evening and we look forward 
to seeing you in school.  Further information will follow. Please do come to the hall for refreshments and to see 
information on different areas including a visitor from NELFT. 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 

 
On Wednesday 7th March 2024, Bower Grove School will be celebrating World Book Day, with the theme of 
‘Superheroes’.  

We encourage all pupils to dress as their favourite literary character or for special recognition a character inspired 
by a Superhero.  All classes will be designated a Superhero and will be asked to decorate their classroom door.   

As part of the celebrations, there will be a Superhero themed lunch.  If you would like to order a school lunch for 
£2.30 on the day, please send in cash in a named envelope or purchase this on Parentpay.  
https://www.parentpay.com 

As part of the day, a World Book Day e voucher has been attached for you to exchange at local book stores.  A 
hard copy voucher is available on request. For further information on this year’s titles, click on the following link:   

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/   

Should you have any questions about the day, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

  

We look forward to a busy and exciting term four ahead.   

 

Mrs M Cleave 

Headteacher 

https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.worldbookday.com/books/

